NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING

The District Board of Trustees, Florida Gateway College, will hold a telephone conference meeting at 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 14, 2020, due to the covid-19 pandemic. You may access the meeting by dialing 1-888-585-9008 and enter conference room 729-230-271 just prior to 5pm. If any changes occur following this notice it will be posted on the FGC website.
This meeting is being held to take action on college business during the covid-19 pandemic and may include, but is not limited to state initiatives, new programs, program changes, new courses, course changes, personnel matters, lab fees, contracts and agreements, budget and other business affairs.

All objections to this notice and propriety of the scheduled meeting should be filed with Florida Gateway College prior to noon, Thursday, April 9, 2020.  All legal issues should be brought to the Trustees’ attention and an attempt made to resolve them prior to the meeting. 
If any person wishes to appeal a decision made with respect to any matter considered by the Board, he or she will need a record of the proceedings. It is the obligation of such person to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made. Section 286.0105, Florida Statutes.
Please notify the President’s Office immediately if you require accommodation for participation in the meeting.
